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ENSIGN, REID, HELLER ANNOUNCE RURAL AIRPORT IMPROVEMENT FUNDS
 June 18, 2008
Washington, D.C.- Senators John Ensign and Harry Reid and Congressman Dean Heller today announced funds for improvements at some of our state’s rural airports.  The grants, issued through the Department of Transportation’s Federal Aviation Administration, collectively total over $2 million.
“Airport safety is so important, especially as more people take to the skies as a regular form of transportation,” said Ensign.  “These funds will ensure that our rural airports are up to speed in safety requirements to make certain that those traveling throughout Nevada do so in a fast and reliable fashion.”

“This is important funding to improve safety and strengthen growth in rural Nevada,” Reid said. “Improving the condition and planning of our rural airports is not only vital to safe air travel, but its value in promoting future economic expansion and job growth is also immense.”
“With the dynamic growth and development in Northern Nevada, air travel is a fundamental component to the health of our local economies. Innovation and development is imperative to these airports in order to maintain vitality and stay competitive. I am pleased these funds have been made available to these airports,” said Heller.   

The Minden-Tahoe Airport will receive over $915,000 to rehabilitate two runways, improve its taxi lanes, and install a weather reporting system.  Silver Springs has been granted $600,000 to rehabilitate the runway, and Goldfield has been given $200,000 to update the airport master plan study.  Yerington Municipal has been given two grants, totaling nearly $380,000, to acquire additional land for approaches and to conduct an environmental safety study. 
###
Contact: Tory Mazzola (202) 224-6244


Cell: (202) 557-5735


Tory_Mazzola@ensign.senate.gov


http://www.ensign.senate.gov








